






of how the current seruice system meets the need and demand of adolescents requiring this type of care, in addition
to the issues that require addressing.

HR Visit
West Moreton HHS Human Resources have been on-site at BAC at various times across the last couple of weeks,
to provide information and support to all interested staff about their future employment options. Discussions are also
ongoing with line managers regarding your particular preferences and any ongoing queries or feedback you might
have. Please let your line manager know if there are additional methods of support or types of information that you or
your colleagues need.

Kind regards
Sharon Kelly
Executive Director Mental Health & Specialised Services
West Moreton Hospital and Health Service
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Barrett Adolescent Centre
Welcome to our third Barrett Adolescent Centre (BAC) Staff Communiqué. I hope this newsletter helps keep
you informed about what is happening and how it will impact on yourselves as staff of the BAC.

BAC Holiday Program
West Moreton Hospital and Health Service (HHS) will be providing a holiday program at BAC across
December 2013 and January 2014 tor current BAC inpatients and day patients. The activity-based program
will be delivered through a partnership model between BAC staff and a local Non-Government Service
Provider, and will be delivered four days a week. The program is planned to commence with a gradual roll-out
.n Monday 16 December 2013 and is scheduled to finish on Thursday 23 January 2014; however these dates
.re flexible and will be based on the needs of the adolescents.

The BAC facility will be the primary site of the holiday program, and as relevant and safe, off-site visits will be
arranged for various activities. Whilst the holiday program is occurring, the comprehensive work that is being
progressed at an individual level for each BAC consumer to transition to their local Hospital and Health
Services will continue as a priority. Once final approvals have been received, we will provide you with more
details and engage staff, consumers and parents/carers in the planning for the program. lf you have any
questions at this point in time, please contact Laura Johnson via

Visit by Dr Sandra Radovini, Leading Ch¡ld and Youth Mental Health Expert
An information session for all West Moreton child and youth mental health staff will be held on Tuesday 10

December 2013 at The Park. This professional development session will be an oppotlunity to hear about
mental health services for adolescents with complex needs in Victoria. Further details of the session will be
sent to all BAC staff shortly.
As part of Dr Radovini's visit, the parents/carers of BAC consumers will be invited to attend a separate
presentation on Victorian adolescent mental health service models and to hear a presentation by Children's
Health Queensland (CHO) HHS on elements of the proposed statewide service options. West Moreton HHS
will also present the transitional service options that are being established to ensure that there are no service

aps for adolescents while the new statewide service options are being established. lf you have any queries
about the information sessions please contact Laura Johnson via or on

HR Update
Kerrie Parkin, Director HR, West Moreton HHS is your new contact for HR issues associated with the change
process of BAC. You can contact Kerrie via We are working
with Kerrie now in order to provide more details around your individual employment options, and will arrange
times for each of you to meet Kerrie personally.

Kind regards
Sharon Kelly
Executive Director Mental Health & Specialised Services
West Moreton Hospital and Health Service

Queensland
Govern m ent

Date: Thursday, 5 December 2013
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